Term 1 Week 11

OFFICE HOURS

Monday-Friday
8:10am to 1:45pm
Adelaide Street
Moree NSW 2400
Ph: (02) 6752 1733

Fax: (02) 6752 1553
moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
www.moreeeast-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

SCHOOL HOURS

Monday-Friday
8:30am-1:45pm

UNIFORM SHOP

Wednesday & Thursday
11:30am to 12:00pm
e Cash or Eftpos
e Layby available
e Sorry no Centrepay

onnected g
(@mmunities

PUBUC SCHOOL

DATES TO REMEMBER
13th April 2018
End of Term 1
30th April 2018
Pupil free day
(Statt only)

1 May 2018
First Day Term 2

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Congratulations to our Year 4 students

Congratulations to Y4 on your learning engagement and respectful manners
whilst attending an excursion
at the Yaama Ganu Gallery
today. Miss Chudleigh
organised this visit for our §
students to gain inspiration for
their Mothers’ Day gifts
through observing the
wonderful art works at the
gallery and engaging with the i
coordinator, Toby. Thank you A= S
to Toby for accommodating
our students and providing
such an enriching experience,
as well as your positive
Instagram post!

This is one of the many
opportunities we have
planned for this year, to
ensure our students are
working side by side with our
community and learning from
each other.

26 likes

yaamaganugallery The gallery enjoyed a visit from an

Deputy Secretary visit inspired group of primary school students this
Last Tuesday morning our morning looking for inspiration for their ceramic work
student leaders waited in project. Great kids. LeadinlglKamiIaroi Artist’s ofl

L. i tomorrow perhaps? #aboriginalart #artists #project
ant|C|pat|on to welcome Mr
Murat Dizdar, Deputy

Secretary School Operations and Performance. The students and staff certainly
enjoyed show casing their classes, asking questions and providing Mr Dizdar with
information on what it is like to live in Moree. Our Year 3 students encouraged
Mr Dizdar to join in with their yoga poses and our Year 6 students, with the
expertise of Uncle Bus, created a lovely line drawing of a yellow belly as a
memento. All appreciated the time Mr Dizdar took to engage thoroughly with our
school.

New School Uniform Term 2
The order for our new school uniform has been placed and some items have
arrived. However, we are waiting for full delivery of all items before our uniform
can go on sale next term. We will let you know when sales will commence and
have a full price list available.

Please be aware that our current uniform and our new uniform can be worn until
the remainder of this year. We will gradually phase out our current uniform by




only selling the new uniform from Term 2.

By next year, only the new uniform will be acceptable at Moree East Public School. This includes the wearing of the school hat and
expectation of fully enclosed shoes so that students can access lessons in our community kitchen. This transition phase is designed to
support our families with the changeover expectations to the new uniform, by 2019.

After school activities Term 2
We provide activities after school every day until 3pm. We also have the PCYC who provide a service to our students Monday to
Friday. Applications for after school care during Term 2 will be made available to families Week 1 next term.

The school programs will require an application form to be completed. The PCYC after school program will also require a new
application form and the program will not begin until Week 2 or 3, once all applications have been organised. Thank you to Uncle
Matty, Mr Ford and Mrs Cork for supporting our after school programs this term.

Road Safety:

It has come to my attention that some people are parking illegally at the front of our school. This is dangerous and student safety is
our first priority. Please do not park on the roadway and call to your child from your car or from across road. In addition, some people
are parking in the no stopping zones. Police patrol the area and heavy fines may result for non-compliance. Please assist us with this
matter by being highly aware and following road safety rules.

Have a wonderful holiday break and be safe. We look forward to some wonderful events planned for Term 2.
Quote of the Week:
“In a world where you can be anything, be kind.”

Lorinda Potter
Executive Principal
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4C have been learning about 2D shapes and how they tessellate. They
used a range of 2D shapes and designed their own picture. Once drawn
they wrote down what shapes were needed and how many of each
shape. Once complete 4C visited 2G and presented them with their
wonderful new resources. They then stayed and helped 2G recreate the

patterns. Both classes worked really well together.







Class of Assembly
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Little
Athletics
NSW

Maoree Little Athletics new season will commence next term and information
about registration will come out on our Facebook page soon. We will be holding
redistration and “come and tiy® davs at our training ground, Boughton Cval and
wou can try Little &'s on those days before yvou register. We offer training and
competition in sprints, hurdles, long jump, high jump, discus and shot pot at age
appropriate levels.

e would like to introduce javelin this upcoming season but want to know if
there is interest from our older athletes - it is only avalable to kids in the Under
11 age group and older. Please register yvour interest wia our Facebook page,

Cont forget vou can use your Active Kids Moucher for registration,

Fiml W& O
‘ I] facebook.

woree Litde athletics Club







